
Spirit night 

Plaza Vista Elementary  

Chick-fil-A at The Tustin District 

2889 Park Avenue, Tustin, CA 

 
  

Tuesday, October 23rd 2018 

5pm - 8pm 

A percentage of ticket sales will be donated by Chick-fil-A at the 

District to Plaza Vista Elementary. 

Present this flyer to the cashier and raise some money for your 

organization! ​(Walk-in and ​drive-thru​ guests are welcome!)  


